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The first week of August a group of former campers, staff and 

their kids shared time together at Tar Hollow Resident Camp 

which has been our CAMP home for 50 years!!!--but this year it 

was different. None of us knew what to expect from this "Forced 

upon us" experiment. Well, it turned out to be SPECIAL! I think I 

can speak for surely most of the group when i tell you, "We were 

all humming the tune of the above Theme song as we packed up 

to head home. 

Indeed, we are "Steppin' out to a New Tomorrow. Like most of 

the world, CAMP has gone through some tough times these past 

two years. (IT'S TIME FOR A NEW START!)---And not just for the 

Tar Hollow folks. "Steppin out to a new tomorrow is a great goal 

for us all, and the good thing about it is--we do not have to wait--

we can start TODAY! Indeed, we can combine that old theme 

with the 2021 theme which was "Paddling past procrastination/ 

Arriving at my destination!" 

"MAKE A START--HE'LL DO HIS PART 

to make our dreams to come true!" 

"Steppin' out to a new tomorrow, 

Steppin' out to a brand-new day. 

I'm leaving' lots of 'stuff' behind me, 

'Cause I'm headed for a better way." 
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